
 
    

Podbeskydské Lines Await Electrification  

The Central Committee of the Ministry of Transport of the Czech Republic approved 

The Feasibility Study Beskydy at the end of last year. An investment in the entire 

section Ostrava-Kunčice – Frýdlant nad Ostravicí – Ostravice and in the section 

Studénka – Štramberk demonstrated as economically efficient. SŽDC plans to 

complete modernization of the lines, their electrification, increasing capacity of the 

section from Vratimov to Frýdek-Místek and equipping them with the most modern 

security equipment. At the same time, the infrastructure manager will repair all the 

stops and stations that have not undergone any treatment yet. Barrier-free access 

course will be matter of course. The planned investment will bring significant 

operational savings to carriers, higher comfort for passengers and a dramatic 

reduction of journey times of trains. 
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